
 

 

 
28th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Edexcel A-level Geography Student Revision Webinar: Exam Skills 

 
I am delighted to inform you that we have been able to get access to a series of six 40-minute revision sessions 
delivered by experienced examiners, Bob Digby and David Holmes.  The purpose of the sessions is to help A level 
students kick-start their revision, offering sessions on all core physical and human subject areas, as well as guidance 
on exam skills.  The expected impact on student outcomes are: - 

• Students will have the opportunity to revise key elements of the core subject areas and develop their exam 
skills. 

• As a consequence, they should be better equipped and prepared for their exams which is likely to increase 
their confidence and A level geography grade. 

 
All sessions will take place during a Tuesday lunch time from 1.40pm – 2.20pm in room 102 following the schedule 
below.  Students attending will need to bring their A level folders and a pen to make notes.  

 

 Date Focus 

Session 1  Tuesday 14th March Coastal Landscapes 

Session 2  Tuesday 28th March  The water cycle and issues for a sustainable water 
supply 

Session 3  Tuesday 18th April The carbon cycle 

Session 4 Tuesday 25th April Changing places 

Session 5 Tuesday 2nd May Global governance 

Session 6  Tuesday 9th May  Developing skills for A level examinations 

 
 
The cost of this revision for all six session will be £8 per student.  The law does not allow us to make a charge for 
this type of activity, though we may ask for voluntary contributions.  No student may be excluded from the activity 
because of a parent’s unwillingness or inability to make a financial contribution, however, unless the voluntary 
contributions cover the cost of the activity, it cannot go ahead. 
 
Please make your contribution towards the cost of this activity, as well as agreeing for your child to take part via 
ParentPay by Friday 10th March.   

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss Edwards 
Curriculum Leader of Geography  
 
 
*by clicking the “consent” button on ParentPay to confirm the payment detailed above, you are also confirming that 
the emergency contact and medical details we have on our system are correct for your child.  Please inform me as a 
matter of urgency should there be any changes to the details we hold.   
 


